
 

Dear Parents,  
 

Dear Parents 

Welcome back to our final term – it’s hard to believe we have nearly completed a full year in school.  The following is a rough 

guide of what is happening this half term.  If you have any questions, please ask and we will try our best to help. 

Hopefully this half term we will be blessed with lovely warm weather and hope to spend a lot of time outside. With this in 

mind please could you please make sure that children come to school wearing sun cream if it looks like it is going to be a 

sunny day and to bring a hat or cap. Please also provide extra sun cream to keep in their drawer for a top up at playtime.  

Although it may be sunny, it can still a bit chilly especially at playtimes with being so near to the coast.  

Mornings 

The children have settled into the classroom routines again since coming back to school and are keen to find an activity 

before coming to the carpet for the register and Wake and Shake.  

If children bring in a snack, could you please remind children to put it in their drawer first thing in the morning so they can 

get to it easily rather than leaving it in their book bags. Please keep your child’s snack to something small and healthy as 

they don’t have a lot of time to eat it before going outside at playtime.  

PE 

Our PE will continue to be on a Monday and this half term we have a PE session on a Thursday morning doing cricket. On 

these days the children will need to come to school wearing their PE kit.  

Wellies 

Thank you for all sending in a named pair of wellies. We have put them to good use along with our new red 

waterproofs and we will continue to use them when we go out for our outdoor learning sessions. If you think that your child 

may have grown out of the ones in school please ask us and we can send them home to check and you can replace them if 

needs be.  

Outdoor Learning 

We will be continuing to access the sensory garden and aim to still venture outside in all weathers. We now have enough red 

waterproof suits for everyone so we will be using these as much as possible when taking out learning outside.  

Topics 

Over this half term our topic is ‘Minibeasts’ starting with a minibeast investigation role play area before we move onto a 

minibeast cafe as we move through the term. We will also be talking about signs of spring and planting our own seeds. 

However if the children’s interests change, we may make slight changes along the way.   

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to let me know and we can arrange to have a chat.  

Mrs Whaley and Mrs Parker 
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